
October newsletter 

  

   

 

Reminders 
Parent-Teacher conferences are next 

week (October 5-9th). An email reminder 

will be sent 24 hours before your sign-up 

time. If you have any questions or need 

to reschedule please contact me ASAP. 

Looking forward to talking further with 

you all! 

Line leaders 
 

Sep. 28- October 2 Sam 

October 5-9 Gina 

October 12-16 Lucy 

October 19-23 Owen 

October 26-30 Ashley 

 

 

October Birthdays: 
Becca: October 2nd 

John: October 8th 

Lindy: October 21st 

 

Halloween 

Party: 

 October 30th 

 Party starts at 1pm 

 Costume parade begins 

at 3pm 

 Dressing up is optional, 

but encouraged 

 Costumes must be 

appropriate 

 More information can be 

found on our 

announcements page 

 

A glimpse into 

our Month 
 

Letters: 

W, V, and Y 

Social Studies: 

Manners during the Holidays 

Math: 

Adding two single digits 
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